Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
TRANSYSTEMS
The LYNX announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: August 15, 2018, 9:30 a.m., Registration begins, Workshop to follow at 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: LYNX Central Station – Second Floor, 455 N Garland Avenue, Orlando, FL 32801

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: LYNX Post-Award Workshop - Section 5310: Is this grant program right for your agency?

Sub-Recipients and potential Sub-Recipients of Section 5310: Enhanced Mobility of Seniors and People with Disabilities are invited to the 2018 LYNX Post-Award Workshop. This event will include:

Learning about the Section 5310 grant program and what to expect if your agency is awarded funds; Vanpool Program; Opportunities to network and share best practices; Preventative Maintenance; Overview of post-award compliance requirements; Title VI; Mobility Management; Coordinated Services (CTC)

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Matt McIntosh @ mjmcintosh@transystems.com, (407)875-8916.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: This meeting is being conducted without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, persons needing a special accommodation at this meeting because of a disability or physical impairment should contact Benjamin Gonzalez at 455 N. Garland Ave, Orlando, FL 32801, (407)254-6038, not later than three business days prior to the meeting. If hearing impaired, contact LYNX at (407 423-0787 (TDD). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Sheila Maldonado at smaldonado@golynx.com or Matt McIntosh at mjmcintosh@transystems.com.
